
North Carolina Rate Bureau 
 
 

2910 Sumner Blvd. • Raleigh NC  27616 • (919) 783-9790 • www.ncrb.org 
 

 

 
 

 
 

April 6, 2016 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 

 
     Re: Transportation Network Companies 
 
 
By Circular Letter To All Member Companies A-16-2 dated April 4, 2016, the Rate 
Bureau announced the availability of an ISO endorsement and rating rule for certain 
Limited Transportation Network Driver Coverage. 
   
The link we had previously sent to member companies to access the ISO Endorsement 
and Manual rule was not working. Please use the revised link below to access this 
information.  You will be directed to the Member Services Portal to login to our secure 
website and access the Personal Lines/Personal Auto Policy Forms section to view the 
link named “ISO TNC Form and Rule Filing”.   
 
https://webportal.ncrb.org/NCRBPortal/PortalLogon.aspx  
 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 
 
       F. Timothy Lucas 
 
       Personal Lines Manager 
FTL:dms 
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